
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 
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POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
Board Chair, LeeAnn Larsen and Supt. Jeff Rose joined other School Board members 
and Superintendents throughout Washington County in January to meet with local 
legislators to advocate for adequate and stable funding for K-12 schools.  Jim Green, 
Deputy Executive Director of OSBA also attended and offered advice on some of the 
proposed legislation that will have a direct impact on schools and funding.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(13-265) BE IT RESOLVED that the Beaverton School Board discuss and  

approve the attached resolution.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
March 18, 2013 






